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April 6, 2022 

 

Dear Senator Johnson,  

 

I am pleased to announce that the Board of Directors of the Minnesota Police & Peace Officers 

Association (MPPOA) issued its endorsement of your candidacy for office in the Minnesota 

Senate. This endorsement is without reservation and you may use it in any manner you deem fit 

to advance your candidacy, absent any action that may bring dishonor or disgrace to the 

MPPOA. 

 

The MPPOA has been in existence since 1922 and represents 10,400 public safety professionals 

across the State of Minnesota and over 2,000 retired members. It is our hope that our 

endorsement will advance your candidacy and that you will be successful in your efforts to 

solidify a seat in the Minnesota Senate.  

 

The MPPOA sincerely wishes you well and if I can be of further assistance do not hesitate to 

contact me. 

 

Respectfully, 
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Brian Peters 

Executive Director 
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